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3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre - Saturday 26th November 10.00 am to 2.00 pm 

 

We are very excited to be holding our Christmas Fayre at school this year on Saturday 26th November 2022 

from 10.00 am to 2.00 pm.  There will be lots of stalls selling Christmas goodies, with hot food and drinks 

available for you whilst you are being entertained by the school’s Choir! 

 

As with all events, help setting up, running the stalls and clearing away is needed and greatly appreciated.   If 

you can spare any time at all, even half an hour, please click here, where you can sign up to offer your help 

at this event.  

 

Year 4 are once again taking part in ‘Primary Enterprise’ education, which helps them to develop key skills for 

business such as teamwork, effective communication, creativity, organising and planning and financial literacy.  

They select and create desirable products and games, which will satisfy customers and also make them some 

money!  Year 4 will have stalls (in the Year 4 classrooms) at the PTA Christmas Fayre.   

(Please note, Year 4, further information to follow.) 

 

Santa’s Grotto – Tickets on Sale NOW! 

Add a little magic to the festive season with a visit to see Santa in his grotto.  He will be at the PTA 

Christmas Fayre between 11.00 am and 1.00 pm.  Don’t miss out! Tickets can be pre-purchased for just £3.00 

by clicking here.  The deadline for purchasing tickets is Friday 18th November at 10.00 am.  If you do miss out, 

you can always ask Santa’s Elves on the day if there are any slots left! 

These are the stall we hope to have at our Christmas Fayre, if we have enough volunteers, so please sign up 

on the link above:  

• Stall Holders will have their stalls in the Great Hall 

• The Chocolate Tombola will be in the Small Hall  

• The Cake Stall will be in the Small Hall 

• The Café will be in the Small Hall 

• Glitter Tattoos will be in the Meeting Room (opposite the School Office) 

• Santa’s Grotto (appointment only - click here) will be in the Library 

• The Raffle will be drawn in the Great Hall at 1.30 pm 

• The School Choir performance will be in the Small Hall at 10.30 am 

• Year 4’s ‘Primary Enterprise’ Craft Stalls will be selling in the Year 4 Classrooms 

 

PTO 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4BAAA82AA7FD0-ptachristmas
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland/?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&#.Xr66TGhKiUl
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland/?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&#.Xr66TGhKiUl
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A fayre’s not a fayre without a cake stall!  So, if you can donate any cakes, buns, mince pies or biscuits, we 

would appreciate it.  Cakes and buns can be brought to school on the 25th or 26th November.  Thank you. 

 

Friday 25th November 2022 - Non-Uniform Day in Support of the PTA Christmas Fayre 

All the children are invited to take part in a non-uniform day on Friday 25th November in exchange for a 

donation to the PTA Christmas Fayre ‘Chocolate Tombola’ or the Cake Stall. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher  

 

on behalf of Swanland School PTA 


